
From: Robert Buchanan  

Sent: 02 May 2025 17:27 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application ref: 2025/1768/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: Proposal to fell one Tree of Heaven at 178 Camden Road London NW1 

9HG 

 

We strongly object to the application to fell this tree,  unless it is diseased or 

dangerous. We are loosing too many trees and they are a valuable asset to 

the area both visually and environmentally. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christine and Robert Buchanan 

 

 


